
June 6, 2023

Dear Daniel Avella Ordonez,

I am pleased to inform you that your academic performance in the Computer Engineering
program this past year has earned you a place on the 2022-2023 Dean’s List in the Faculty of
Engineering and Architectural Science.

Congratulations! This special recognition of outstanding academic achievement reflects
considerable effort and ability and should be a source of great personal satisfaction. We are so
proud to have bright, creative students such as yourself as part of our faculty.

I commend your accomplishment, and encourage you to continue your efforts to maintain this
level of performance in your future studies.

Sincerely,

Dr. Thomas Duever

Dean

Faculty of Engineering and Architectural Science


